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To @ZZ whom it may concern): 
Be it known that I, GUsTAvUs MILLEISEE, 

a citizen of the United States, residing at 
Richmond, in the county of Henrico and State 
of Virginia, have invented a certain new 
and original Design for Tobacco-Bags and 
Pouches, of which the following is a specifi 
cation, reference being had therein to the ac 
companying drawings, in which 

Figures 1 and 2 are views of the opposite 
sides of a rectangular form of a tobacco bag 
provided with my surface pattern. 
The leading feature of my surface-pattern 

for tobacco bags consists in a bag having its 
sidesv divided into panels or bands and hav 
ing the division lines between the panels or 
bands extending diagonally across both sides 
of the bag, thereby producing a striking or 
novel effect on the eye, as more fully herein 
after described. 
In Fig. 2, the side of thebag shown is formed 

into two panels of unequal size, the larger one 
covering nearly the whole of the surface and 
the smaller one extending across the upper 
right-hand corner, the diagonal divisional 

line extending from the lower left-hand cor 
ner to the right-hand edge of the bag. In 
Fig. 1 the opposite side of the same bag is 
shown, and in this view besides the smaller 
panel at the upper right-hand corner of the 
bag there is also another small panel at the 
lower left~hand corner, which is formed of a 
continuation of the larger panel of the oppo 
site side, and an intermediate diagonal panel 
formed of a continuation of the small panel 
of the opposite side, as shown. The panels 
are colored differently in order to augment 
the novel eiîeot of the mere diagonal arrange 
ment of the panels. 
What I claim is 
The design for surface pattern for tobacco 

bags substantially as herein shown and de» 
scribed. 
In testimony whereof I affix my signature in 

presence of two Witnesses. 

GUSTAVUS MILLHISER. 

Witnesses: 
G. D. LAMBETH, 
PHILIP SoHLoss. 

30 

35 


